

CHAPMANSLADE CE VA PRIMARY SCHOOL

Learning together in a Christian community, nurturing and developing lively minds in a caring environment.



21st October 2020

Dear parents

Consultation Regarding the Admissions Policy for 2022/23 for Chapmanslade Primary School

The Governing Body of Chapmanslade Primary School is seeking to consult interested parties regarding changes to its Admissions Arrangements for the academic year 2022/23. A copy of the Admissions Policy is attached for your attention.

The proposed changes take effect from the beginning of the academic year 2022. Details of the change are:

• Page 3 under Faith Criterion Requirements. Note 1 is a new addition due to Covid 19;

Note 1: In the event that during the period specified for attendance at worship the Recognised Church or Religious Group has been closed for public worship the requirements in relation to attendance will only apply to the period when the Recognised Church or Religious Group has been available for public worship. Where the Recognised Church or Religious Group has made available alternative premises for public worship the requirements in relations to attendance shall apply to that period as well.

Comments on this consultation should be submitted in writing to the Governing Body at the school's address below; please mark the envelope 'Consultation Regarding Admissions Arrangements'. Alternatively, you may prefer to email your views to us at admin@chapmanslade.wilts.sch.uk.

The consultation period runs until 4pm Wednesday 2nd December 2020. Following that date, the Governing Body will meet to consider comments submitted to them during the consultation period and will publish the final versions of the school's Admissions Policy for 2022/23 on the school website.

Yours sincerely

Frances Chapman

Head Teacher

High Street, Chapmanslade, Westbury, Wiltshire, BA13 4AN

Tel: 01373 832367